
 

 

Friday 8 June  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE) –  
YEAR 4 GIRLS 

Mums and Daughters 
At 3.15pm on Thursday 28 June the Schools Family Support Manger will lead a 
30min session focussing upon the changes that are specific to your daughter as she 
grows up. We believe that this is really important, as we know that changes in girls 
are now happening at an earlier age and we would like to prepare our girls for this 
stage in their lives. This will be an informal gathering in the Year 4 classroom where 
you can both ask questions. Mrs Bennett and Ms Roe will also join the group to 
support.    
We started this initiative for Year 4 girls some years ago with much success.  After 
discussions with other local schools we feel that this is appropriate for our Year 4’s 
and will support them in their development. 
Please could you complete the reply slip below to confirm whether you will be 
attending the ‘Mums and Daughter session’ or reply by email to 
admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk. If you would like any more information about the 
content or feedback from last year’s session then please feel free to contact me.  
 
Kind Regards. 
 
Mrs Ellwood 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please tick applicable box: 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………….    Class……………………………. 
 

⁯□ I will be attending the session with my daughter. 

 

⁯□ I cannot attend, but my daughter will. My daughter will be collected   

by……………………………..        
   

⁯□ My daughter will not be attending.       

   
 
Signed ………………………………………… Parent/Carer   
 


